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1211 Geneva 20                                                                                                                               
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Dear Mr. Sanou, 

I write you as a president of the international conference „Better Cities for Better Life“ and on 

the behalf of its Organizational Committee. The conference will take place on 28th and 29th 

November 2013 in Prague. The key theme of this conference is to create the shortest connection 

between needs of large cities and the opportunities for creative providers of intelligent tools for the 

reduction noise and air pollution, including a scientific base of immense technological value. All 

aspects of these topics will be discussed in several conference sections oriented to business, academic 

and scientific cooperation. More detailed information about this event, participations and its program 

is published at www.better-cities.eu.  

The Czech Technical University – Faculty of Electrical Engineering who is a Academy 

Member of all sectors of the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) is one of the members of 

the Organization Committee of the conference. Therefore we are in depth informed about the 

significant strategy objectives and outputs of the Development Sector of the ITU and the important 

role of the Development Bureau on mentioned issues. Their presentation would be interesting and 

important contribution to the expected discussions and reaching objectives of the conference and for 

the bearing of future steps and actions. 

We would greatly appreciate participation of the expert (or experts) of the Development 

Bureau of the ITU at our conference.  

We believe that it will be possible to realize our intention.  

Please, be assured that I am at your disposal for any other queries.  

Thank you and looking forward to our future cooperation on this issue. 

 

 

 

http://www.better-cities.eu/
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Yours sincerely, 

              

Ivo Vanek                                                                                                                                    

President of the International Conference BETTER CITIES FOR BETTER LIFE, Prague 2013 

Prague, 06
th
 October 2013 

 

Contacts for organizational issues: 

BETTER CITIES FOR BETTER LIFE, Prague 2013 
Mr. Jiri Ammer, main Conference Manager 

5. kvetna 1154/45 

CZ – 140 00 Prague 4 – Nusle 

Czech Republic 

 

Mobile phone: +420 602 630 566 

E-mail: jiri.ammer@gmail.com   
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